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Age Magnificently

Our Community Newsletter
Discover what's going on in our community.

Our Community Newsletter

Hi All,

I’m now full-time at the facility, and it has been a pleasure working
alongside our dedicated staff and residents. I want to take a
moment to acknowledge the ongoing frustration regarding the
phone issues. I understand the concerns about the timeframe and
communication from the phone service provider. If you are still
experiencing any phone problems, please reach out to
CenturyLink directly to resolve them. Keep in mind that landline
service is not provided by the facility and each resident needs to
set up their own account.
I also want to inform everyone that our facility will be undergoing
a survey on February 7th. This survey will assess the overall
condition of the building, including maintenance and upkeep.
Additional communication regarding the survey will be posted
throughout the facility for residents to view and ask any
questions. As part of this process, we will be visiting all
apartments to check on things like leaky faucets, electrical
outlets, and appliances. If you are aware of any specific service
needs for your loved one, please encourage them to stop by the
front desk, or you can call us directly at 763-205-2248 to let us
know.
Thank you for your cooperation and support.

Best regards,
Kevin
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From Nursing
Reminder to All Families of Arbor Garden Residents:
For the safety of all residents, please be reminded that cleaning
supplies and chemicals should not be left out in the apartments. We
are currently going through the apartments and locking up any
chemicals that are left unattended.
If you bring cleaning supplies during your visit, kindly remember to
take them home with you after your visit.
Thank you for your cooperation!

From Marketing
Can you believe that February is already here?  One month of
2025 is already behind us.  How is your to-do-list going?  Mine is
growing!  I would love to start an ambassador/welcome
committee in our community...something that has been on my
list for a while now.  Would you be interested to help me out with
this?  It would involve a bit of your time to welcome new
residents, help them around the community, introduce them to
other residents, answer questions and just be there for them.  I
would love to create this type of program in our community but
need the help from you.  Stop down and visit with me.  I would
love to hear your ideas and start a committee of residents to help
me out with this.  -- Kathy, Marketing Director
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Happy Birthday! 
Staff Birthdays

Lynn M. 2/3
Brent L. 2/5

Madeline F. 2/7
Ena B. 2/16

Aidan M. 2/17
Sonya W. 2/19

From Culinary

Every third Monday in the
Dining Room 

Resident Council every
third Tuesday in the

Chapel

Please continue to submit menu/recipe suggestions to
our suggestion box. The culinary department has
received some suggestions and look forward to the
feedback with the adjustments made. Thanks!

Staff Birthdays Cont.
Irene Y. 2/19
Davidetta B. 2/25
Fe G. 2/24
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Greetings Everyone!

Outings this month!
Margie's Kitchen and Cocktails

Lunch outing
on February
12th, pickup

will be at
11:30am

Festival Foods

Grocery shopping
outing on February

20th, pickup at
10am

Spark Challenge 2025


